
  

 
 

 

June 2022 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
LITTLEHAMPTON BADMINTON AND SQUASH CLUB  
 
SUMMER SCHOOL – 1 TO 5 AUGUST 2022 
 
I am pleased to be able to advise you that the Littlehampton Badminton and Squash Club has been 
successful in securing a grant to host a summer school for students aged between 8 and 18.  
 
The summer school will run from 1 August to 5 August, and it will be held on each weekday between 
the hours of 1400 hours and 1600 hours. 
 
The sports that will be available are badminton, squash and table tennis. All equipment will be 
provided. We will have fully qualified coaches available for badminton and squash. 
 
The summer school is aimed at students who are interested in playing these sports with either no or 
little experience. We wish to encourage as many students as possible to participate in these activities 
which are well known for the beneficial long term health benefits and also to develop eye to hand 
coordination. 
 
Attendance at the event is free but there will be small charge of £10 for the five days to cover one drink 
per day. Additional refreshments can be purchased at the club bar. 
 
There are 40 places available strictly on a first come first served basis. To book places, please contact 
hello@lbsc.org.uk initially giving names and ages of students and places will be confirmed on receipt of 
the £10 refreshment fee for each student. 
 
This letter is being sent to all mainstream primary and secondary schools with a Littlehampton 
postcode. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
John Chard 
Chair 
Littlehampton Badminton and Squash Club 
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********************************************************************* 

CONTACT US 

As always, if you have any questions or comments in response to this letter or about any other 

matters, please contact the Committee at, hello@lbsc.org.uk and we will deal with your enquiry as 

quickly as possible. 

 

 

LBSC, Sparks Court, Littlehampton, BN17 5AS 

01903 713217  
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